January 18, 2018

Code Enforcement Officer
City of Portland

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8705
Fax#: (207) 874-8716

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that on December 29, 2017 we completed the replacement of
the Horn Strobe unit over the rear right exit door in the building at 1067 Riverside Street
in Portland as this unit was found to be not work during the final inspection on December
27, 2017. After replacing this horn strobe it was tested and found to be fully functional at
that time.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to

contact me at (207) 846-3350.

Sincerely,

Ot Ll

Ronald S. Sneider, Manager

cc:  Acct. File
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